
 
 
 

VIRGINIA BOARD OF LONG-TERM CARE 
ADMINISTRATORS 

 
NOTICE OF INFORMAL CONFERENCE 

RESCHEDULE NOTICE 
 

December 16, 2014 
 
 

The Virginia Board of Long-Term Care 
Administrators granted a continuance for this 

IFC. 
 

This INFORMAL FACT FINDING 
CONFERENCE 

has been rescheduled for January 30, 2015. 


